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Request for Proposals Award Announcement 
East King County Severe Weather Response Request for Proposals  

RFP Issued: December 5, 2024 

 
Summary of RFP Goals 

Guided by KCRHA’s Theory of Change, the East King County Severe Weather Response RFP is 
intended to extend the Seattle-King County continuum of comprehensive, person-centered 
housing solutions. The KCRHA awarded funds to organizations that will: 

• Provide technical assistance to agencies in preparing and submitting responsive, 
compliant applications for procurement opportunities. 

• Improve agency understanding of procurement requirements, evaluation criteria, and 
application expectations. 

• Enhance the competitiveness of agencies’ applications by ensuring clarity, 
completeness, and alignment with procurement goals, and 

• Advance equity and accessibility for Black, Indigenous, and other people of color 
(BIPOC) led agencies, individuals who identify as LGBTQ+, and individuals with 
disabilities. 
 
 
 

Awarded Agency Contract Period Award 
Porchlight January 2025 – December 2025 $28,309 
The Sophia Way January 2025 – December 2025 $5,000 

Muslim Community Resource 
Center 

January 2025 – December 2025 
 

$16,598 
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